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With the 56 book fund grant I have been able to purchase two core textbooks for my third year courses in biology. The first book is “Conservation” by Clive Hambler, which provides an excellent introduction to the relatively new subject of conservation. This book has not only aided me in completing summative assignments but it has also been an invaluable source of information for writing a literature review on the impact of invasive plant species.

The second book purchased with the book grant is “Big Questions in Ecology and Evolution” by Thomas Sherratt and David Wilkinson. This book is the perfect companion to the third year module “Behavioural and Evolutionary Biology”. The topics discussed in this book, such as “why do we age” and “why cooperate”, are not only directly relevant to my current studies but will continue to interest me for many years to come.
I am most grateful for the committee for awarding me the book grant – these books will read frequently and serve as a reminder of the generosity of the group of former students who set up the book fund in the first place. I hope future students will continue to benefit from this excellent scheme. 
Thank you very much.
